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Enter your
question or
comment:

I oppose Oak Run solar farms and Midwest Farms LLC.
These project are destroying valuble farmland for the
perpose outsiders and foreign nations profiting off of our
area. sure these project will infuse money in to the local
goverment but what good is that when the fed keeps
printing money. madison county had a pact to protect
farmland and you should honor that pact. I would love to
see growth in madison county but positive long lasting
growth not just some get rich scheme were there no were to
be found after they make thier money. not to mention that
these projects are going to make are land scape look like
Detroit After the auto industry left when the 30 year deal is
over.
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